
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 

LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 
 

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS COMMUNICATION 

SEPTEMBER 5, 2023 AGENDA 

 

Subject: 

 

A resolution to approve a 

contract with McClelland 

Consulting Engineers, Inc., 

for Construction Observation 

Services for the 2023, 2024 

and 2025 Street Resurfacing 

Programs.      

 

 

Submitted By: 

 

Public Works Department 

Action Required: 
 

  Ordinance 

√ Resolution 

 

Approved By: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bruce T. Moore 

 City Manager 

   

SYNOPSIS To authorize the City Manager to execute a contract 

with McClelland Consulting Engineers, Inc., for 

Construction Observation Services for the 2023, 2024 

and 2025 Street Resurfacing Programs.      

      

FISCAL IMPACT Amount for the 2019-2021 Street Resurfacing Programs 

Construction Observation Service Contract is not to 

exceed $400,000.00.  Funding for the contract is from 

project is from the Limited Tax General Obligation 

Capital Improvement Bonds.   

 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

McClelland Engineers was selected through a Statement 

of Qualifications process, Bid No. 2131 to provide 

Construction Observation Services for the 2023, 2024 

and 2025 Street Resurfacing Programs.      

 


